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Chairman Petersen and Members of the Committee, 
 
My name is Kent Selk, Driver Services Senior Manager with the Kansas Division of 
Vehicles providing neutral testimony. 
 
House Bill 2295 exempts the operators of the motor graders from Commercial Driver’s 
License (CDL) requirements.  The Division contacted the Federal Motor Carrier Safety 
Administration (FMCSA) regarding the provision of HB 2295.  FMCSA confirms the 
exemption of CDL requirements for the operators of motor graders. This change will not 
negatively impact our compliance with FMCSA. 
 
My contact information is listed below, should you have questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kent Selk 
Driver Services Senior Manager 
Kansas Division of Vehicles 
(785) 296-2013 
Kent.Selk@ks.gov 

 


